
Our Children are 

the Future 

Sounds Star Moments  

Monday saw a few 
additions to our 
playground….bikes! Lots of 
bright, colourful children’s 
bikes, helmets and some 
very smiley Year 4 & 5 
pupils! The children spent 
two days outside with our Bikeability team 
learning all about road safety and how to 
control their bikes correctly. Despite the 
sometimes continuous rain, all our children 
passed Level 1 (Year 4) and Level 2 (Year 5) 
with flying colours. Well done everyone!  

 

After school on Monday we welcomed all of 
our parents into school to ‘Meet the Teacher’. We 
had a fantastic turn out and we must say a 
huge thank you to the PTA we put on cakes and 
drinks in the hall! We hope you managed to pop 
in and have a chat with them as we desperately 
need some new members to help us to raise 
money in school. Why not come along to the 
first PTA meeting (at school) on Thursday 20th 
September at 6.30pm and find out how you can 
help?  
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Upcoming Events   

17/9/18—Year 3/4 Swimming 

starts 

20/9/18—School photos 

20/9/18—PTA meeting –6pm 

24/9/18—Y3-6 Quad Kids  

25-28/9/18—Y5/6 trip to France 

4/10/18—Tag Rugby competition @ 

Crewe Vagrants 

8/10/18—Harvest Festival @ 

Sound & Broomhall Chapel 

24/10/18—Team Day 

25/10/18—PTA Cinema night 

26/10/18-Break up for half term 

 

Diamond 

Riley & Libby—Independence 

Nia—Caring 

Emerald 

Harry & Poppy—Independence 

Ruby  

Olivia-Independence  

Sofiya—caring 

Sapphire 

Thomas & Andrew—Resilience & Inde-

pendence 

Onyx— 

Ethan & Finley—Teamwork 

Isabelle & Billie—Superstar 

Troy & Tabitha—Independence 

Henry—resilience 

Bella—Curiosity 
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Our Children are 

the Future 

 

On Wednesday, Sapphire Class welcomed a 
Portrait artist into their classroom. ‘Face Europe’ 

are spending 5 years travelling to all the 
countries of the EU, drawing life portraits in 
public. Sapphire class had a great afternoon and 
Mrs Wagg’s portrait was…...somewhat unique!  

 

Finally on Thursday afternoon, Onyx class dissected a real sheeps heart 
with Mrs. Harries and learnt all about 

its different parts. They even got to 
have a feel of it!  

 

Mrs Newton & the Sound Team  
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Car Park 

Please make sure that you park in the parent car park as if  

you were in a lined public car park. A lot of parents are  

leaving large amounts of space between their car and others,  

and this is therefore forcing some to have to park on Sound Lane. The lane is 
too narrow to do this and if we are not careful there will be an accident. If we 

all work together, we can ensure the safety of all our children, our parents and 
carers and our local community. 

In addition to this, the car park at the front of school is for STAFF only. NO 
children are allowed to be dropped off at the front of school and the layby is 

for the bus only. Whitchurch Road is a fast road and any dropping off or 
picking up here presents a high risk of accident. From next Monday, the gates to 

the car park will remain closed throughout the day. Many thanks for your co-
operation.   

 

School Photographs 

Please wash hair, bathe children and teach them the best smiles for next 
Thursday 20th September, as it is individual and family photo day!  

 

School Lottery Draw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sound and District Primary School 

 

Weekly Newsletter : 14.9.18 

 

 

Important News 

 

 

https://hohsblog.files.wordpress.com/2015/05/safety-580x580.jpg

